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Dear Public Service Commission Members,

I am Lynn, a resident of Ogden, writing to urge your approval of Docket No. 25-035-06, implementing the
Community Clean Energy Program. Ogden is one of the 19 Utah Renewable Communities.

About two decades ago, I became concerned about the warming of the planet due to the accumulation of
greenhouses gases in the atmosphere. My husband and I did what we could to reduce our use of fossil
fuels--buying a hybrid vehicle, using public transit to travel to SLC, and installing solar panels on our garage
roof--but it was clear that individual actions aren’t enough. I was very excited when I learned that whole
cities could band together to purchase clean energy for their residents, and I lobbied for Ogden to sign up.

In the years since then, the enormous costs of climate change have become clear, the harm to our health
from breathing polluted air has increased with the population, but pitifully little has been done about it. Utah
needs more clean energy!

It has finally come to the point when the Utah Renewable Communities will learn whether our dream of
making a difference might come true. We depend on you, Commissioners, to approve the plan with a rate
that will allow people to choose clean energy.

Respectfully,

Lynn Carroll
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